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To whom it may concem,

I am deeply concerned by the bill at hand. This is not a very well thought out
plan. The well being of Wyoming, Campbell County, and the people that live here are in
jeopardy. The methane field is the biggest booming industry in Wyoming at the present
time. The oil and coal industries have preftty much leveled off but the methane still
continues to rise. Now what happens to the economy of Wyoming, not to mention the
cconomy of the states that receive the gas? There will be no natural gas for heating of
homes, businesses, and so forth. Thousands of people will be without employment, and
live stock will be without water. Without live stock ranchers will have to sell out and the
beef market tumbles.

It is in the greatest interest of everyone that you do not go through with this plan.

You will most certainly put a very large burden on the shoulders of not only the methane
workcrs, but those in the oil and coal industry as well.

With dcepést concerns, F E L E B

Garrett S. Giddens FEB 14 w07

Teri A. Lorenzon, Director
Environmental Quality Council






